
NOTICE 

DEPARTMENT OF PHILoSOPHY 

Parent-Teachers' meeting 

Date:13.12.2021 

All the students of Philosophy Honours (1st Sem.,3rd Sem. & 5th Sem.) are hereby informed that 
the Parent-Teacher's Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 21st December, 2021 at 1.30pm at 
Room no -16. 

All the parents of above mentioned classes are cordially requested to attend the meeting. 

Thanking you! 

With respect 

Ckandronu hsk 
13.12.21 

Head, Dept. of Philosophy 
Srikrishna College, Bagula. 
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